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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. G. Knighton
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission .

*

Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Waterford 3
Emergency Planning
Exercise for NRC/ FEMA Evaluation

Dear Sir:

This letter is to advise you that after consultation with Mr. C. Hackney
- NRC Region IV, Mr. A. Lookabaugh - FEMA Region VI, State and Local govern-
ment organizations, we have re-scheduled the subject exercise from April 13,
1983 to May 25, 1983.

If there are any questions, please advise.

Yours very truly,

kuu t-

L. V. Maurin

LVM/RCA/ssd

cc: E. Blake, M. Stevenson, J. Wilson, D. Perrotti, S. Turk, L. Constable,
C. Hackney, A. Lookabaugh, G. Groesch, J. T. Collins
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